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Executive Summary

In early July 2021, Data for Progress conducted a poll of likely Democratic Primary voters
in Florida’s 20th Congressional District and found that State Representative Omari Hardy
is the most viable progressive candidate in a race that is largely breaking down by
geography – with a plurality of voters still undecided. Hardy is the only Palm Beach
candidate making inroads in Broward and, with a consolidated progressive field, has a
clear path to victory.



The polling also shows that despite large sugar producers being a major donor to many
elected officials across Florida, this is an issue where those officials are out of line with all
aspects of their voter base. Representative Hardy’s consistent challenging of big sugar
presents an opportunity to distinguish him from a field of candidates who claim to be
progressive while many of whom are beholden to a major corporate interest.



Conclusion

Our polling makes it clear that in the early stages of this special primary election,
Representative Hardy has a path specifically through progressive consolidation along
with his ability to win large percentages in Palm Beach County while staying competitive
in Broward. As a plurality of these likely voters are still undecided, there is room for
movement in these initial numbers – and were progressive groups to consolidate behind
a single candidate, they could easily be the determinative force in this race.

Methodology

From July 6th to July 7th 2021, Data for Progress conducted a survey of 314 likely
Democratic primary special election voters in Florida's 20th Congressional District using
SMS respondents. The sample was weighted to be representative of likely voters by age,
gender, education, race, and voting history. The survey was conducted in English and
Spanish. The margin of error is ±5 percentage points.


